
September 5, 2013 

Dear Property Owner,  

 There has been some discussion on how to include more non full-time residents in the operations of 

the Village.  As you may be aware, apart from our 16 permanent staff, the Village relies on volunteers for the 

various committees, the Fire Department, Emergency Medical Service, and the occasional task force teams. 

State law mandates that the Council, Planning and Zoning Commission, and Lodgers Tax Board meet State 

Statue requirements for members; among the possible requirements is being a registered Village of Taos Ski 

Valley voter. If you are a registered voter elsewhere, you are able to change your registration to the Village by 

doing so at the Taos County Clerk’s office.  Even if you are registered as a voter somewhere else in New 

Mexico or in another State, we would still like your input and participation.   

 We would like full or part-time members for our Public Safety and Parks and Recreation committees.  

If you happen to be EMS or Fire-trained we would welcome you to join our departments, even as a part-time 

member.  If you wish to join Fire or EMS as a full time member, we will provide training, or send you to training 

classes if required.  Mostly during the summer, we organize a Search and Rescue team for lost and injured 

hikers.  If we had more people to call on it would really help.  .  If you are available and willing to sit on a task 

force team to help come up with creative solutions to some of the Village issues, we would add your name to 

our pool of people.  

 We are also considering holding a summer and a winter Village Town Hall meeting on a weekend so 

people can ask questions and make suggestions regarding the direction for the Village.  Finally, we have our 

yearly spring Village Cleanup. Next year we would like to extend this over a weekend with a barbecue on 

Thursday and on Saturday.  The Saturday barbecue would have to be primarily organized by residents 

participating in the cleanup.  Please indicate if you would like to help.  

 The following survey will help us develop a list of interested people.  We realize that some of you 

may wish to participate but distance or other commitments may prevent this.  

Thank you, 

Mayor Neal King 

Name.    

E-mail.    

Phone.    

Public Safety.   Full time    Part time   

Parks and Recreation.  Full time    Part time   

Fire Department. Full time    Part time   

EMS.    Full time    Part time   

Teams.    

Summer Town Hall.  Month   

Winter Town Hall.  Month   

Spring Trash Pickup.   

 

Please return to the Village office.  The Village fax number is 575-776-1145, the e-mail address is 

vtsv@vtsv.org, and the mailing address is P.O. Box 100, Taos Ski Valley, NM 87525. This form can be found 

as an Adobe document on the Village website at http://vtsv.org/resources-links/forms/  Once we receive your 

form, we will contact you to confirm and get any further details.  Comments to this survey are welcome. 
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